
         

                                                                                                                                                                          

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
 

Ethics Classes at Merimbula Public School 
February 17, 2015. 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Ethics classes are available in NSW public primary schools as an option for children who do not attend Special 
Religious Education (SRE) / Scripture.  
 
The NSW government has authorised Primary Ethics, a not-for profit organisation, to design curriculum and 
provide school communities with training and support to establish and maintain classes in their schools.  
 
The curriculum comprises a wide range of age appropriate topics that primary-aged children find interesting. 
Classes are inquiry-based and children use dialogue and discussion to learn how to think about ethical matters 
through the give-and-take of reasoned argument.  
 
Ethics classes for Stage 1, Stage 2 and Stage 3 will be offered at Merimbula Public School for ½ an hour every 
Friday afternoon, from March 4. Stage 2 and 3 classes will take place from 11.55am-12.25pm and Stage 1 classes 
will be held from 12.55pm-1.25pm. 
 
Please let us know if you are interested in your child taking part in the Ethics program by returning the slip to 
the office by Wednesday, February 24 (NEXT WEEK).   
 
For more information about ethics classes and Primary Ethics and how you can volunteer, please visit 
www.primaryethics.com.au or email any questions to our school’s Ethics Coordinator, Elisabeth Larsen at 
e.larsen@bigpond.com. 
 
Signed 

 
Michelle Hulme 
Principal 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

ETHICS CLASSES 2016 
Please return this form by Wednesday, February 24 if you are interested in choosing Ethics for your child. 

 
Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: ______________________ 
 
Signed: ______________________________________________________Date _______________________ 
 

School to keep this portion  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Ethics Coordinator to return this portion to Primary Ethics GPO Box 4351, Sydney NSW 2001 

Yes, please register my interest with Primary Ethics: 
 

My name: __________________________________________  In 2016, my child will be in year:______________________ 
 
My email address:____________________________________________________________________________________  

http://www.primaryethics.com.au/

